
PRIVATE VEHICLE USE POLICY 

It is the policy of the Jericho Public Library that employees are never authorized, or 
permitted, to utilize their privately owned vehicles to transport patrons, program 
presenters or visitors to the Library, at any time for any reason. 

Adopted by the Board of Trustees of the 
Jericho Public Library October 12, 1999 


